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Candidate for 1st Middlesex State Senate Karla Miller calls on State Senator Ed Kennedy 

and Governor Maura Healy to save a vital healthcare facility that serves the district.  

 

Lowell, MA– Karla Miller, candidate for the 1st Middlesex district State Senate, encompassing 

Lowell as well as the towns of Dracut, Dunstable, Pepperell, and Tyngsborough, calls on State 

Senator Ed Kennedy and Governor Healy to ensure that this vital Healthcare facility stays open.  

“The closure of Nashoba Valley Medical Center presents dire consequences for the constituents 

of the 1st Middlesex district communities of Dunstable, Pepperell, and Tyngsborough. Nashoba 

Valley Medical Center provides community healthcare for these towns as well as numerous 

medical career opportunities. It is imperative that the state of Massachusetts does everything in 

its power to facilitate the transition of this facility to a qualified bidder.”  

“I call on Senator Ed Kennedy to join me in calling on Governor Healy to do the right thing for 

the constituents of the district.”  

Nashoba Valley Medical Center in Ayer, MA is currently facing closure on August 31, 2024. This 

facility currently provides emergency medical care for 17 communities in Middlesex County.  
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